From: fernandez emma
Sent: 31 January 2022 19:23

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Comments on 2021/3225/P have been received by the council.

Many thanks,
Emma Fernandez

On Mon, Jan 31, 2022 at 10:48 AM <planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

by ' I am a regular swimmer at PHF Lido and a local resident'- The Lido has been built in
1938 and is a grade 11 listed building - In winter, it benefits from a very low sun which is vital
to its frequentation in the winter months - This high rise on its door step will totally blight
any sunshine in winter and will kill any winter business around the pool. In summer, the Lido
and its vicinity are regularly overcrowded to the point of riots. This extra population will
make matters worse. I strongly oppose the proposed plans.
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